
 
Public Notice 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
THURSDAY, MAY 22, 2025, 5:30 PM 
LOCATION: FITZPATRICK STADIUM 

165 PARK AVENUE, PORTLAND, ME 04101 
United States Environmental Protection 

Agency (US EPA) 
BROWNFIELDS PROPOSED CLEANUP ACTIVITIES 

Fitzpatrick Stadium, PORTLAND, Maine 
 
The City of Portland (City) and its representatives will hold a public meeting on a proposed 
cleanup project at Fitzpatrick Stadium, located on a portion of the property identified as 165 
Park Avenue in Portland, Maine (Site). The proposed cleanup project pertains to contaminated 
soil that was generated during a construction project associated with improvements and 
upgrades at the stadium. The City has been awarded a US EPA Brownfields-funded Subgrant 
through the Greater Portland Council of Governments (GPCOG) that will be used for proper 
management and off-site disposal of the impacted soils.  
 
A draft Analysis of Brownfields Cleanup Alternatives (ABCA) and Remedial Action Plan (RAP) 
has been prepared for this project, which is currently being reviewed by the Maine Department 
of Environmental Protection (MEDEP) and the US EPA as a requirement of the US EPA 
Brownfields Program. The City and its representatives are providing public notice of the 
availability of the draft ABCA and RAP for public review and comment during a 30-day public 
comment period. The public meeting will be held at 5:30 pm on Thursday, May 22, 2025, at the 
Site (165 Park Avenue, in the Fitzpatrick Stadium parking lot).  
 
Written public comments will be accepted during the 30-day public comment period and can be 
submitted to TRC Environmental Corporation, 63 Marginal Way, 4th Floor, Portland, Maine 
04101, Attention: Emily Wassmer, or via email at wassmer@trccompanies.com. 
 
The information repository for this project, including environmental assessments and other 
environmental information, is located at Portland City Hall, Room 308, 389 Congress Street, 
Portland, Maine 04101. Paper copies will be available upon request during normal business 
hours (Monday through Friday, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm).  
 
Please contact Emily Wassmer via email at ewassmer@trccompanies.com to request electronic 
files. 
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